
 

 

We kindly ask for your donations from the 1st of August until the 12th of September 2024 

We are supporting the Share the Dignity charity who support 
women and children facing homelessness, poverty or escaping 

domestic violence. Our task this term is to gather as many items as 
we can to create as many “It’s in the Bag” donations for those in 

need. We ask if you have any of the items from the list below, that 
you donate them to the Library or Front Office. 

 

or contact Ms Halpin at Mullauna College 


